
Introduced: April 2. 2014 

Referred: Committee on Traffic Control and Safety 
 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR TRAFFIC 

REGULATIONS 15 MINUTE STANDING 

ZONE 

 

 

 

Street, etc.: North Devvitt Place _______ ; ___________________________  
 

Location: North Devvitt Place West Side F.A.P. 26 feet North of East 
Delaware 
Place T.A.P. 56 feet North thereof _________________________________  

Hours:      All Times 
 

Restriction: Lfnattended vehicles must have flashing lights _________  
 

Days:       All Davs _______________________________________  

I 

Name: 900 N. Devvitt Place 
Development, LLC 
Address: 900 N. Devvitt Place 
Contact: Ross Gambril 
i Contact Number: 312-642-7020 

 



MARAGOS & MARAGOS, LTD. 
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW 1 

NORTH LASALLE STREET • SUITE 2200 

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602 PHONE: 

312.578.1012 • FAX: 312.578.1016 
 

 

HON. SAMUEL C. 

MARAGOS (1922-2005) 

DEAN T. MARAGOS* 

'ALSO ADMITTED IN FLORIDA 

OF COUNSEL 

FRANCIS X. 

RILEY (1912 - 

2006) 

April 1,2014 
 

The Honorable Susanna Mendoza City Clerk 
City of Chicago - City Hall Room 107 
121 N. LaSalle Street 

Chicago, Illinois 60602 

Re: 900 N. Dewitt Place Development, LLC - Loading Zone 

Ordinance Dear Clerk Mendoza, 

Our firm has presented on behalf of our client, 900 N. Dewitt Place 
Development, LLC located at 900 N. Dewitt Place, Chicago, Illinois 60611an 
ordinance concerning decreasing the time limit on a loading zone. We request 
that your office introduce this ordinance at the City Council Meeting which 
takes place tomorrow April 2, 2014 in City Hall, Chicago, Illinois. 
 

The ordinance will then be sent to the "Pedestrian Traffic and Safety 
Committee" of the City of Chicago City Council. I am the contact person on this 
matter for my client. My address and telephone number are as stated on this 
letterhead: Dean T. Maragos, Attorney at Law, 1 N. LaSalle Street, Chicago, IL 
60602 (312) 578-1012. Thank you very much for your assistance and that of 
your associate Yvonne (312) 744-7703 in this matter. If you need anything 
further please call me at your convenience. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dean T. 
Maragos 
DTM/pvv 

Via Messenger 4/1/14 

 


